
From: Joanna Olson <olsonjoa57@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2024 9:56 AM 

To: Brett Cannon 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Church on Division St., Beaverton 

 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 

Flag Status: Completed 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Beaverton. 

Exercise caution when opening  

attachments or clicking links from unknown senders.  

 

Dear Mr. Cannon, 

 

I believe Division St. is a bad choice for a church of this size. The 

road and area doesn’t seem a likely  

place to put a church with such aa large parking lot. It will most likely 

take away from the quiet  

neighborhood it has always been. I hope the Board will consider not 

giving  permission to build a church  

on this size of property! Perhaps a better choice for this property would 

be to build several small homes.  

That most likely would keep the area a neighborhood where people can live 

in quiet and peace without  

the traffic a church would bring. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Joanna Olson 
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